Norm Ralston
M

From: Michelle Kelley
Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2017 10:09 AM
Subject: Help needed please

Hi to all employees in Oregon!

We have reached a point where we are losing good candidates due to the affordable accommodations shortage in the
Portland Metro — especially in Washington county.

I wanted to reach out to our Oregon Aero family as an extra 100 set.of eyes to keep an eye out for any rooms for rent,
open RV spaces, affordable rental homes or apartments.
Do you perhaps know someone who has rooms to rent? Basements to rent? Etc?

These folks just need a transitional dwelling while they wait out a waiting list on extended stays or apartments. | will
take any suggestions or leads you have and will follow up.

We have afready reached out to local establishments. They are getting top dollar for their rooms so they are not willing
to cut us any slack.

I recently heard some of our contractors may be camping because they cannot find a place. If this is factual it is
absolutely heartbreaking.

Thanks so much in advance for any leads you can pass on. Please contact Steve Boyce, Andre or me if you have any ideas
or know of anyone with space,

Sincerely,

ictielle Z@ffeq PHR, SHRM-CP

Human Resources Manager
Aero Air, LLC

2050 NE 25th Avenue
Hillsboro, OR 97124

Phone: 503.640.3711
Direct: 503.681.6517

Fax: 503.681.6513

For Career Opportunities visit our website at hitp://www.aeroair.com




